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Atlanta Business Chronicle - "Two Bills Would Offer
More Music Industry Tax Incentives"

Steve Weizenecker of the Atlanta office was quoted in an article, " Stephen G. Weizenecker
," published by the Atlanta Partner
Business Chronicle on Feb. 10. Atlanta
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http://www.bizjournals.com/atlanta/news/2017/02/10/two-bills-would-offer-music-industry-tax.html?ana=e_ph_prem

